Southern Regional Middle School
Student Bulletin

January 19, 2017

Attention Students:

Chaperones are not provided for after-school sporting events. Students are not allowed to stay after
school to attend sporting events. If you wish to attend, you must go home and have a parent or guardian
bring you back to school and stay with you during the sporting event. Students are NOT permitted to
walk to the high school or WaWa after school. If you have questions, please come to the Main Office.

Payments for the 7" Grade trip to the Liberty Science Center & Dinner Cruise are still being accepted.
If you are planning to attend, please bring in your payment.

Sign-ups for Homework Habitat must be made before 2:00 the day you plan to attend.

The next meeting of youth Canteen will be next Tuesday, January 24" in N-8, we will be
making posters for the upcoming dance and signing up to work the concession stand.

Leo Club will meet next Monday. January 23, in room B1 after school.

Attention members of the Spanish Club:
Our next meeting will be Thursday, January 26t from 2:20-3:00 in room D-4.

Attention Student Council Members:
There will be 2 meeting Tuesday, January 24" in room C-7 until 3pm. We will be making Valentine’s cards
for the kids so bring your craft supplies.

There will be a SHOP Club meeting this Monday, January 23rd in room N2. Please bring art supplies as
we will continue to make cards for hospitalized kids. If you have any questions see Ms. Heinz or Mrs.
Crosta.

Attention students:

On Tuesday, January 31, the Lost and Found areas will be cleaned out. All lost and found items that are
not claimed by 2:15 on Tuesday, January 31, will be discarded or donated to charity. Please check the
Lost and Found areas in the cafeteria and the locker rooms for any missing clothing, shoes, bags, or
books.

The next Builders Club meeting will be on Thursday, Jan 26™, in the Library with Mrs. Browning in the
library.



